
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings Real Property Community, 

 

Over the last few months, RPIC has been hinting at its intent to launch an assessment to better 

understand the training needs of the real property community. Today, I am very pleased to 

officially announce that RPIC’s Community Training Needs Survey is now LIVE. 

 

RPIC developed this survey specifically for the real property community in collaboration with 

TDV Global Inc. and Esri Canada, and in consultation with Statistics Canada.  The results will be 

used to shape RPIC’s future program offerings. 

 

The survey will remain open from October 23, 2024, until December 31, 2024. It is available in 

French and English and takes about 10 to 15 minutes to complete. 

 

You can use any digital device to access the survey URL link available on RPIC’s website. For 

those attending RPIC’s Real Property National Workshop and/or Real Property Greening and 

Sustainability Workshop, QR codes for the survey will also be displayed throughout making it 

easy for you to scan and fill in the survey right away. Drop by the RPIC booth for more 

information. 

 

As an added incentive, we’re excited to offer an exclusive opportunity to win a free registration 

for a 2025 RPIC professional development event.  Upon completing the survey, you will have the 

option to enter the draw by providing your email address. 

 

This is your opportunity to be heard! Don’t miss out – help shape RPIC’s future programming, 

today! 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Jérémie Emond 

RPIC President 

Real Property Institute of Canada 


